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9 July 2025  
Secondary – Alton Towers Rewards Trip 

   
   
   
   
   
 
 
   
 
Dear parent / carer  

We are pleased to confirm the details for your child’s visit to Alton Towers on Monday 14 July 
2025.  
  
Students are to arrive at Hessle High School at 7:30am to be registered with us, aiming to arrive at 
Alton Towers at approximately 10:30am.   
  
Students will be asked to meet their designated member of staff at 3:30pm ready to depart Alton 
Towers at 4:00pm, arriving back to Hessle High School at approximately 6:30pm (traffic 
depending).  Parents will need to make arrangements for their child to return home safely from the 
school site.  

 A packed lunch is required; however, students can bring money to purchase food whilst at Alton 
Towers, however this can be expensive. Any student who is eligible for free school meals will be 
provided with a grab bag for lunch.   
  
Please be aware that, whilst on the trip, any valuables including cash, phones, jewellery etc will be 
the student’s responsibility and Hessle High School are not responsible for any loss or damage.  

Students do not need to wear school uniform; however, we do ask that students come prepared for 
all weather. Please apply sun cream before arrival as the weather is looking good, please also bring 
a hat to protect from the sun and pack a waterproof jacket in case of rain showers.  

Students are expected to stay in together in groups, with a minimum of 3 per group.   
  
If your child requires medication, this must be carried by them and the group leader must be 
informed on the morning of the trip that they have this.   
  
If you have any further questions/queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Kind regards  
The Hessle Academy  
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